


comments:: affordable housing for Tasmanians living in tents and cars before tax
payers money is spent on an oversized stadium when one already
exists at Bellerive. The current plans for Macquarie point have the
potential to enhance the lives of all Tasmanians rather than a minority
who are interested in AFL and can afford to pay to see matches at the
proposed stadium - the huge cost of building the stadium would
presumably make the cost of tickets beyond the reach of most ordinary
families. The Tasmanian Aboriginal community have been promised a
Reconciliation Park and are already utilising space at the Long House
which would be lost to them with the stadium proposal - they should
not be let down once again. Tasmanians want to see their
governmental representatives thinking about sustainable development
in Hobart sensitive to environmental and heritage concerns and the
proposed stadium does not take account of these concerns or what
other possibilities would be lost to Tasmania by spending money on a
stadium such as investing in the scientific and Antarctic sector for
which Hobart is renowned.




